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Greetings,  

A quick reminder that a printed copy of the minutes in full and/or this newsletter is available in the foyer of 

the pavilion.  

Once again if you have any news, a good joke or upcoming event that you wish to share please contact me 

and this can be added to the next newsletter. 

OTHER INFO  
The Champion of Champion Pairs were played on Saturday 3rd October with the Fours being played on 
Sunday 4th. It is a great achievement to attain your club title and then go on to represent yourselves and 
your club! Being well represented as the Fitzroy flag flew high throughout the region: 
Congratulations are extended to Ron Gadsby (Sk) and Evan Jones who played well throughout the day and 
fought valiantly making it through to the Semi-Final where their journey ended.  
With a shot at the next round Robyn Klenner (Sk) and Carolyn Wilks have successfully secured a place in 
the Women’s Champ of Champ Pairs FINAL! Well done Ladies and keep it up, Whoop, whoop. 

In similar fashion the John Kurta skipped side of Ron Gadsby, Alan White and Anton Mora also made the 

Semi-Final of the Fours falling in the end to the formidable N.P side of Kelly Hill (Sk), Tobyn Hori, Mario 

Marinovich and Laurence Hori. Rhonda Adams (Sk), Vickie Kelly, Norma Rothwell and Faye Hill seemed 

every bit unfazed (I am sure this was not the case) as they out played the competition to book themselves 

into the FINAL of the Champ of Champ Fours. 

This weekend sees the Singles, Junior Singles and the Triples compete for their respective chances at fame 
and glory LOL. The FINALS day is Saturday 17th October at Paritutu. Look luck, have fun and good bowling. 

*Updates and progress will also be posted on our face book page

 

A fabulous Opening Day with our Life Member 
Denis Toon delivering the opening jack.


